
     
 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

Tuesday, Sept. 4 
Grade 1-7 students attend for 1 hour and 
report to their 2017-2018 classroom 

9:00 am to 10:00 am 

Wednesday Sept. 5 Kindergarten gradual entry starts  

Thursday Sept. 6 Welcome Back Bar-b-q 5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Thursday Sept. 6 Tentative Terry Fox Run date TBA 

Thursday Sept. 13 
Book Fair starts and goes until Sept. 22 
Meet the Teacher 

3:00 pm in the library 
6:00 pm start in the gym 

Friday Sept. 21 Professional Development Day Students do not attend 
 
Dear Wolfe Community, 

 
 It has been another busy year of learning together. We wish the Grade 7 students 
success in their future studies-we know they will make General Wolfe proud. We wish students 
moving to other schools and cities all the best. We are also saying goodbye to some staff: Ms. 
Byrne is moving on to other opportunities, and Ms. Marshall and Ms. Ryan are finishing up their 
year end assignments here.  We would like to thank all the staff who are leaving for the work 
they have done for the students and school community, and wish them all the best. 

At the same time as we are saying good bye, we are welcoming new staff. Ms. Essar will 
be joining us as an early primary job share partner with Ms. Arbour-Polley, and we are waiting 
to hear who our new upper intermediate teacher will be. 

I would like to thank all the parents who volunteered for PAC positions this year; it has 
been a pleasure to work with such a dedicated, engaged, community-minded group of people. I 
would like to thank Kristin Hanlon for her continued support of the school as she moves out of 
her current role on the Pac Executive, and thank Michael Nedelec, Donna Rainer and Jaimini 
Thakore as they continue on the executive again next year. I also look forward to working with 
Hope Walker, who has taken on the role of PAC vice-chair. 
 
School Opening 
 
Returning students come on September 4th for one hour between 9:00 am and 10:00 am. 
Students report to last year’s class for the hour. September 5th is a regular 9:00 to 3:00 day. 
 
Summer office hours:  
The office will close at 3 pm Friday June 29th and re-open on Tuesday August 28th (9 am to 
2:30 pm).  

GENERAL WOLFE SCHOOL 
4251 Ontario Street, 

Vancouver, B.C.  V5V 3G8 

PH:  604 713-4912    F:  604 713-4914 

Website:  www.wolfe.vsb.bc.ca 

Email:  wolfe@vsb.bc.ca 
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Grounds and School Safety over the summer 
We appreciate the community support in keeping the school building and grounds a safe place 
to be for young children and families over the summer. If you see something that concerns, but 
does not warrant a 911 call, please call 311 and ask for the VSB Ranger to come and investigate.  
 

Have a wonderful, fun, safe summer and we look forward to seeing everyone in September. 
 
Susan Nichols and the Wolfe staff 
 

 


